
  News Flash!!!  
 

2021 SOS Spring Safari!!! 

      
The SOS Board has met again to discuss the 2021 SOS Spring Safari.  We are 
announcing that the 2021 SOS Spring Safari will be held June 19 - 26, 2021.  We have 
been cautiously monitoring the Covid-19 Virus.  The signs are coming down some and 
hopefully during this period of time, they will continue to drop in hopes that we can 
return to some form of normality, as many more people are getting their vaccines. 
Hopefully this will get the virus under control. 

We have been in contact with our partner clubs and the city of N. Myrtle Beach.  They 
are in the process of opening up slowly and hopefully by June we will be able to host 
this event.  It has been a long and trying time for each and everyone of you, as with 
SOS.  We must re-start SOS, when the time is right.   

Now that we have said this, it will all depend on you.  We are committed to your safety 
and will do as much as we can, such as: (masks, suppling sanitizer, and working with 
the clubs to practice social distancing) It is up to you to do as much as you can to help 
make this a safe event.  We know that some will not come and are still skeptical and 
that is perfectly OK.  This is a personal decision, that you have to make.  Do NOT put 
yourself in a place that you do not feel comfortable.  We are going to work towards 
having outside events if possible. 

We will be updating our SOS Bulletins frequently, but we can assure you, if things 
aren’t right, we will have to cancel the event. 

Check back on the Website, Face Book, and radio stations to get updated information. 

If you have any questions, please call.  

Ron Whisenant, SOS President (803-371-4731) 
Ronnie Gregory, SOS Board Chair (336-213-7053) 
Robin Morley, ACSC Chairman (828-443-5995) 
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